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January 14th 2021 
 
 
Community Residents, 
 
Re: Medical Transportation Reinstatement – During COVID-19 Pandemic 
 
The Medical Transportation Program will start back up January 15th on a much smaller scale due to 
COVID-19.  Safety for our Driver and Clients are of the utmost importance; therefore, we will be 
implementing the following changes during this time. 
 

Ø Medical Transportation will operate on a first come first serve basis. 
Ø Priority will be given to Clients without vehicles and Specialist appointments. 
Ø Only members of one household will be able to travel per trip with maximum of (3) 
Ø Clients will be screened, and temperature taken prior to trip.  Clients who exhibit Fever, 

Cough or Difficulty Breathing will not be permitted on trip. 
Ø Clients are required to hand sanitize and put on a mask prior to entering vehicle. 
Ø Passengers are required, as much as possible, to keep 2 meters distance from one another. 
Ø Clients will be driven to their appointment and Driver will wait outside for them to finish. 
Ø Clients will remove gloves/mask, sanitize hands and put on a new mask before re-entering 

the Medical Transportation Vehicle. 
Ø Driver will continue route with picking up prescriptions and getting gas for vehicle. 
Ø Driver will stop during route to ensure the Clients are able to get themselves a snack. (Drive 

Thru) 
Ø EXTRA STOPS 
"#$ NOT PERMITTED.  Clients are not to pressure drivers to make stops 

other than outlined in this notice.   
Ø Drivers are expected to strictly follow that which is outlined in this notice.   
 

Thank you for your cooperation during this time. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Donna Mattias 
Office Manager 
 
 


